

Sunday, December 10, 2023

Dear Parker Family Members and Friends,

We have identified five residents, who have tested positive for COVID-19. Parker remains open for all visitations.

At this time, based upon current community infection rates, we ask that you always consider using our lower level outdoor patio, for visiting, and/or, scheduling a <u>virtual visit</u>. We remain vigilant in enforcing our infection control protocols, and ask that if you choose to visit in the facility, that you maintain all infection control practices in place, for the health of our residents, staff and for you/your family.

Please be sure to follow these rules when visiting:

Wash or sanitize your hands, when you enter the building, often throughout your visit and again prior to leaving. When you are visiting a COVID-19 positive resident, please wear a mask.

Maintain social distancing at all times during your visit. Our obligation is to protect our community from the spread of COVID-19. Thank you in advance for your understanding and support.

Please contact our Family Call Center at 718-289-2888, if you have any questions.

Sincerely yours,

The Parker Team